
College students living away from home should take a few minutes 
to make sure they are living in a fire-safe environment. Educating 
students on what they can do to stay safe during the school year is 
important and often overlooked. 
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FACTS
• Fires are more common

during the evening hours,
between 5–11 pm, and on
weekends.

•	Cooking equipment is
the cause of about three-
quarters of fires, and most
fires begin in a kitchen or
cooking area.
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